Lancashire

SEND IAS

Information, advice and support

for Special Educational Needs and Disability
-

Lancashire SENDIAS have commissioned Transition Workshops for parents of children with
additional needs, who will be transferring from primary to high school in September.

Joining an online workshop will enable parents to prepare their child for some of the changes
they will experience and help children to be confident that they are ready for their new
school.

There will be 3 online sessions for each workshop with a mixture of discussions with other
parents and practical tips that families can work on at home together, these will run on the
same day and time each week,

Sign up to 3 sessions of the workshops for
one of the following days:

Mondays, 2pm - 3pm
Wednesdays 7.30pm - 8.30pm

Fridays 10am - 11am

Questions? Call Sarah on 01772 538 077

Want to book your place? Email Joan Trinitysnapl7@gmail.com

"Keep moving forward, opening new doors and doing new things, because we are curious and curiosity keeps
leading us down new paths."”
Walt Disney.



